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1. Scope 
This report covers the activities of ExMCWG04: Technical Reference Group for Assessment of ExCBs and ExTLs for consideration at the ExMC meeting to be held in Split, Croatia from 8 to 9 September 2011.
It covers the period since the last ExMC meeting held in Berlin, Germany, Australia in 2010.   
2. Changes to the Working Group
There were no changes to the WG during the period.
3. New assessors
The WG has received only one application during the period.  However, the members of the WG judged that the applicant’s qualifications and experience did not meet a number of the criteria necessary for an assessor.  The IECEx Executive Secretary was advised accordingly and the application has not proceeded.
4. Lead Assessors
Thierry Houeix from INERIS was appointed as a lead assessor during the period.  
Also appointed as a lead assessor was Ralph Wigg from Australia, in particular for assessments in the IECEx Scheme for Certification of Personnel Competencies.  At present assessors for this scheme are not managed through WG4.
5. Assessor Review Days
No assessor review days were run during the period other the one run in conjunction with the ExTAG training for the meetings in Split, on 5 September 2011.  However, Jim Munro did run training for one already accepted assessor (Fred Lankamp) while they were both attending meetings in Kista, Sweden in April 2011.   There are still some assessors in the system who have not yet undergone training and this needs to be done prior to their use as assessors.  
6. Assessor Competencies

The IECEx is in the processes of including assessor competencies on the IECEx website as report to the ExMC meeting in Split in the actions arising from the previous ExMC meeting in Berlin.
7. Future Work

There will be additional work arising for WG4 from the lead assessor’s forum held in Split on 7 September.  Hence it is intended to hold a meeting of WG4 in conjunction with other IECEx meetings in Paris in June 2012.
8. Conclusion

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the panel members and all the assessors for their work in the past year.
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